Opening of the photo exhibition “Václav Havel 1968-2003“ 
at the Main Library in Skive

The Main Library in Skive in Jutland became another stop for the travelling photo exhibition ”Václav Havel 1968-2003“.

The exhibition opening took place on 30 November 2012 in the presence of the Czech Ambassador Zdeněk Lyčka, the library director Esben Møller Christensen and the library exhibition curator Stig Seidenfaden.
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The library director Esben Møller Christensen (on the right) together with Czech Ambassador Zdeněk Lyčka. Photo: S. Seidenfaden
The exhibition Václav Havel 1968-2003 by the Czech photographers Oldřich Škácha, Karel Cudlín and Alan Pajer was originally presented on the occasion of Václav Havel’s 75th birthday in October 2011 at DOX. It has been travelling around Danish towns and cities since April 2012. So far, people have had an opportunity to see it at the Aalborg University Library, on the occasion of the People’s Meeting on Bornholm, on the island of Langeland, at the Royal Library in Copenhagen (The Black Diamond) and at the Ballerup Library.
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The exhibition will be held in Skive until 31 December 2012. Afterwards it will continue its journey to other Danish towns.
 
